
NBCS Students enjoy bowling 
 

On Friday, December 20, NBCS students substituted their weekly PE class for a 
bowling trip to Hanover lanes. 

 
Looks like they had a great time! 

 

                   
 

                                      
 
 

                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


